Record the books you read this summer!

Title	Author	Rating

TBS Summer 2025 Read-a-thon!

Join us on our Summer Read-a-thon and see where your reading takes you! We'll start the Read-a-thon on the last day of school—Friday, May 30, 2025—and end on the first day of school—Monday, August 25, 2025.

Each time you read a book for the specified number minutes, ask your parents to initial a box on your map. If you read every day, you'll finish the route! But of course, you can read more! If you finish the route, you can start over and write your initials over the box or download another paper from the school website.

Each box represents 15 or 30 minutes, depending on the age of the child:

- Going into Kindergarten Parents read to the child for 15 minutes per block.
- **Kindergarten and 1st Grade** Parents read to the child or the child reads for 15 minutes per block.
- 2nd 12th Grades Students read for 30 minutes per block.

Incoming students are also included!

Staff and teachers are encouraged to participate too. Can you read more than your teacher or Miss Cary?

You can read any kind of book for this Read-a-thon. Record the books you have read and give each book a rating, so we can see the books you enjoyed this summer.

Prizes will be given to all finishers and we will award Grand Prizes to the top readers in Elementary School (K-6th) and Secondary School (7-12th). The winners will get a \$25 Amazon Gift Card!

